INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY DELHI
ACCOUNTS SECTION

FROM CHARTERED ACCOUNTANT FIRMS

A Notice Inviting Tender from Chartered Accountant Firms was uploaded on the Institute website on

31/12/2013. A corrigendum in respect of the said tender needs to be issued, the detail of which is
as under:

Page No. 1 - Para 1 - 34 Line may be read as for 1 year i.e. 2014-15 instead of the financial year
‘ 2013-14.

Page No. 2 - Last line 2013-14 may be read as 2014-15.
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